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Docket Nos. 50-254 [ g

and 50-265 g

|q NOV.IO ISSAy,,,%grou q#
HCommonwealth Edison Company

ATTil: Mr. Louis 0. De1 George 3Director of Nuclear Licensing M
P.O. Box 767 %
Chicago, Illinois 60690 l y ,

Gentlemen:

Your application dated July 16, 1981, proposed certain Technical Specification
(TS) changes for Unit Nos. 1 and 2 of the Quad Cities Station which would
bring the Environamntal TS non-radiological limits to correspond to those
required of your Company by the N? DES permit. This application was filed with
the Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation (0NRR) for review and included a
total of $4,400 in fees pursuant to 10 CFR 170.22.

It has been determined that fees should not be charged for the deletion of
non-radiological aquatic LCO's and other non-radiological monitoring requiva-
ments in cases where licensees have a NPDES permit. On this basis, we have4

concluded that an exemption, pursuant to 10 CFR 170.11(b), from the fee require-
ment is authorized by law and such exemption is otherwise in the public interest
and is hereby granted for your July 16, 1981 application. Therefore, we have
concurrently authorized the Office of Controller to refund you the $4,400 paid
with your application. Refunds are generally processed by the Office of the
Controller within a two-week period.

Sincerely,

'5%re!, C. he:s P 'hway, Jg

h'4 William 0. Miller, Chief
L R &ise Fee Management Branch
Office of Administration
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